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MARC Returns to Full Service on August 30  

 
 

On Wednesday, August 25, MARC Train 878 picked up passengers at the Point 
of Rocks station at 7:17 a.m. before continuing to Washington Union Station. 
Full service will resume on Monday, August 30, but will passengers return? On 
this morning the large parking lot (below) remained largely empty. 
 

 


